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February 11, 1919.

Dear Mr. Graham,-

I am inclosing herewith the following

Inels-

papers, with reference to the question of surrender on

the Blood reserve :

A letter, dated 22nd of January, 1918, t

Agent Iilworth, authorizing him to subm¬

to the lndians the question of surrender.

The original surrender which was submitted to

the Indians on the 28th of February, 1918.

Two letters, dated the 1st of March, 1918,

from Agent D'ilworth, and inclosures.

Letter, dated 23rd of March, 1918,from Agent

Dilworth, and inclosures.

yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

W. M. Graham, Esq.

Commissioner

Regina, Sask.
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